PORSCHE

Porsche Cars North America, Inc.

November 3, 2022 One Parsche Drive
Atlanta, Georgia 30354
ELECTRONIC SUBMISSION JH L") Selaale

F: (770) 290-1500

Docket Management Facility

U.S. Department of Transportation,

1200 New Jersey Avenue SE,

West Building, Ground Floor, Rm. W12-140
Washington, DC 20590

Subject: Docket Number NHTSA-2019-0126

On behalf of Porsche AG, Porsche Cars North America, Inc. is providing an update on progress following the
establishment of the Leading Automakers’ Commitment to Implement Rear Seat Reminder Systems {(the
“Commitment”) in September 2019,

The overall proportion of vehicles manufactured for sale in the United States beginning on September 1, 2021,

through August 31, 2022, that are included in Porsche AG's Commitment Fleet was zero percent. Porsche
intends to be 100% compliant prior to the end of the next reporting period.

Sincerely,
Walter'J, Lewis, Manager
Regulatory and Legislative Compliance



